
12. REVIEW OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AND SOCIAL
WELLBEING POLICY

It was decided that the draft policy and guidelines be referred to the Board’s
Community Services Committee July meeting for consideration with power to act.

Please Note
Apologies for absence were received and accepted from Val Carter and Pat Harrow and from Barbara Stewart for lateness.


